JUN 11 183

Docket No. 50-313

Mr. William M. White, Chief

Division of River 3asin Studies

Bureau of Sport Fisheries and
Wildlife

U, S. Department of the Interior

Washington, D. C. 20240

Dear Mr. White;

This supplements our previous letter to your office concerning
the proposed Russellville Nuclear Unit.

A copy of Amendment No. 4 (designated by the applicant as Supple-
ment No. 4) dated Jume 5, 1968, to the application submitted by
Arkansas Power and Light Company is enclosed for your use,

Sincerely yours,

Original Signad by
Charles G. Long

/’ ~ Roger S. Boyd, Assistant Director
/ for Peactor Projects

- Division of Reactor Licensing
Enclosure:

Application Amendment dtd. 6/5/68
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